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Beirut:  04 April 2023 
 
Ref:      2023040405 
 
To:       Member National Federations/Associations of Asia 

 
Subject:      FIBA Asia Zone President, FIBA Asia Zone Board Members, 

                                                                & FIBA Asia Sub-Zone Representatives Review 
 

Dear President, 
Dear Secretary General,  

 
It is my pleasure to inform you on behalf of the FIBA Secretary General that the following nominees for FIBA Asia 
Zone President, FIBA Asia Zone Board Members and FIBA Asia Sub-Zone Representatives have been favorably 
reviewed and approved by the Nominations Panel:   

 

1. Dr. K Gonvindaraj (India) - President 

2. Mr Yao Ming (China) - Chairperson  

3. Mr Akram Halabi (Lebanon) - First Vice-President 

4. Mr Alfredo S. Panlilio (Philippines) - Second Vice-President 

5. Mr Abdellatif Nasif Ali Alfardan Alnuaimi (United Arab Emirates) - Treasurer 

6. Ms Xu Lan (China) - Gender in the Minority 

7. Mr Arbhijit Sarker (Bangladesh) - SABA Representative 

8. Mr Abay Alpamyssov (Kazakhstan) - CABA Representative 

9. Mr Kho Poo Thai (a.k.a Danny Kosasih) (Indonesia) - SEABA Representative 

10. Ms Yuko Mitsuya (Japan) - EABA Representative 

11. Dr. Ghassan Tashkandi (Saudi Arabia) - GBA Representative  

12. Mr Tarif Abdel Majid Koutrach (Syria) - WABA Representative 

 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Hagop Khajirian 
FIBA Executive Director-Asia 
 

 
 
c.c.                    Sheikh Saud Bin Ali Al-Thani, President – Asia 

                                      Mr. Hamane Niang, President, FIBA  
                             Mr. Andreas Zagklis, Secretary General, FIBA  
 
         
 


